
The exemption process that the dtic follows is that if there is a particular designated product and the 
minimum threshold for local content cannot be met for various reasons, bidders must apply for 
exemption (when the tender is still open, before closing date). After checking with the industry, the dtic 
will then decide whether or not to grant an exemption. This is per tender. 
 

The exemption request must be on the bidding company’s singed letter-head and cover the 

following: 

 The procuring entity/government department/state owned company,  

 Tender/bid number,  

 Closing date,  

 Item(s) for which the exemption is being requested for,  

 Description of the goods, services or works for which the requested exemption item will be 

used for and the local content that can be met,  

 Reason(s) for the request.  

 Attach specification issued by the procuring entity  

 Supporting letters from local manufacturers/sub-suppliers (if applicable) 

 

Please note that it takes 3-5 working days for the dtic to process exemption letters and no requests 

for exemptions will be considered after the tender has closed. 

 

The request should be addressed to the attention of: 

Dr. Tebogo Makube 

Chief Director: Industrial Procurement Unit 

The Department of Trade and Industry 

Private Bag X84, 

Pretoria, 

Gauteng, 

0001 

 

The request should be forwarded through email to Dr Makube on TMakube@thedtic.gov.za and 
copy Ms Matidza (CMatidza@thedtic.gov.za). 
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